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conventionally the term is reserved for two major international conflicts that
occurred during the first half of the 20th century world war i 1914 1918 and world
war ii 1939 1945 although some historians have also characterised other global
conflicts as world wars such as the nine years war the war of the spanish succession
the world war i j or the first world war 28 july 1914 11 november 1918 was a global
conflict between two coalitions the allies and the central powers fighting took
place throughout europe the middle east africa the pacific and parts of asia 3 days
ago   world war i international conflict that in 1914 18 embroiled most of the
nations of europe along with russia the u s the middle east and other regions it led
to the fall of four great imperial dynasties and in its destabilization of european
society laid the groundwork for world war ii oct 29 2009   world war i also known as
the great war started in 1914 after the assassination of archduke franz ferdinand of
austria his murder catapulted into a war across europe that lasted until 1918 world
war ii or the second world war 1 september 1939 2 september 1945 was a global
conflict between two major alliances the allies and the axis powers the vast
majority of the world s countries including all the great powers fought as 2 days
ago   world war ii was a conflict that involved virtually every part of the world
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during 1939 45 the main combatants were the axis powers germany italy and japan and
the allies france great britain the united states the soviet union and china oct 29
2009   world war ii casualties and legacy world war ii proved to be the deadliest
international conflict in history taking the lives of 60 to 80 million people
including 6 million jews who died world war i was fought from 1914 to 1918 learn
more about world war i combatants battles and generals and what caused world war i
world war i to its contemporaries it was known simply as the world war or the great
war because it was nearly impossible to imagine a conflict that would surpass the
one that shattered europe between july 28 1914 and november 11 1918 apr 11 2019  
what caused world war i and what were its effects also called the great war world
war i was one of the deadliest conflicts in history and set the stage for another
world war just 20
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world war wikipedia Apr 08 2024 conventionally the term is reserved for two major
international conflicts that occurred during the first half of the 20th century
world war i 1914 1918 and world war ii 1939 1945 although some historians have also
characterised other global conflicts as world wars such as the nine years war the
war of the spanish succession the
world war i wikipedia Mar 07 2024 world war i j or the first world war 28 july 1914
11 november 1918 was a global conflict between two coalitions the allies and the
central powers fighting took place throughout europe the middle east africa the
pacific and parts of asia
world war i history summary causes combatants britannica Feb 06 2024 3 days ago  
world war i international conflict that in 1914 18 embroiled most of the nations of
europe along with russia the u s the middle east and other regions it led to the
fall of four great imperial dynasties and in its destabilization of european society
laid the groundwork for world war ii
world war i summary causes facts dates history Jan 05 2024 oct 29 2009   world war i
also known as the great war started in 1914 after the assassination of archduke
franz ferdinand of austria his murder catapulted into a war across europe that
lasted until 1918
world war ii wikipedia Dec 04 2023 world war ii or the second world war 1 september
1939 2 september 1945 was a global conflict between two major alliances the allies
and the axis powers the vast majority of the world s countries including all the
great powers fought as
world war ii facts summary history dates combatants Nov 03 2023 2 days ago   world
war ii was a conflict that involved virtually every part of the world during 1939 45
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the main combatants were the axis powers germany italy and japan and the allies
france great britain the united states the soviet union and china
world war ii summary combatants facts history Oct 02 2023 oct 29 2009   world war ii
casualties and legacy world war ii proved to be the deadliest international conflict
in history taking the lives of 60 to 80 million people including 6 million jews who
died
world war i causes and timeline history Sep 01 2023 world war i was fought from 1914
to 1918 learn more about world war i combatants battles and generals and what caused
world war i
world war i britannica Jul 31 2023 world war i to its contemporaries it was known
simply as the world war or the great war because it was nearly impossible to imagine
a conflict that would surpass the one that shattered europe between july 28 1914 and
november 11 1918
world war i facts and information national geographic Jun 29 2023 apr 11 2019   what
caused world war i and what were its effects also called the great war world war i
was one of the deadliest conflicts in history and set the stage for another world
war just 20
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